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Summer is here! I hope you all are enjoying the warmer weather
and can get outside a bit more. I wanted to let you know about
a new online feature that Dunwoody Preservation Trust (DPT)
has started called Friday at the FarmFriday at the Farm. Every Friday at noon, look
for a live video on our Facebook site and learn about what is
happening at the Donaldson-Bannister Farm. We started this
program in April. For you history buffs, we have featured several
of the families that have lived at the farm. We have also talked
about our on-going “trials” of growing our flower garden, as well
as Camp Flashback and Yoga at the Farm. Be sure to visit DPT's
Facebook page on Fridays or view past videos on our YouTube
channel .

Suzanne Huff
COO/Executive Director

Visit our website

Camp Flashback in Full SwingCamp Flashback in Full Swing

This has definitely been a challenging
year to host a summer camp, but we
are proud to say that Camp Flashback
has been a success so far. Campers are
having a blast at the Farm while
following all the guidelines we have
established to keep everyone safe. From
feeding baby goats and riding horses to
playing hide and seek on our 3 acres,
the campers are thoroughly enjoying
their time here.



Private Events at the Donaldson-Bannister FarmPrivate Events at the Donaldson-Bannister Farm

We are excited to announce that the Donaldson-Bannister Farm
has a brand-new tent space available for private events. It is a
white, gable-style 40' x 40' tent with string lights inside. Our
outdoor spaces also include an arbor, brick pavilion, fountain
and meadow. Please consider having your next event at
Dunwoody's only historic venue!

Book an event today

Yoga at the FarmYoga at the Farm
Come experience the many
benefits of yoga on Thursdays from
5:45-6:30pm and Saturdays 10:30-
11:15am. Class is taught by
certified yoga instructor Geri
Magee. All classes are taught
outdoors either on the lawn or
under the tent, and social distancing is maintained at all times.
Bring a mat and wear comfortable clothing. No previous
experience necessary.

Cost: $10 (half of which will be a donation to Dunwoody
Preservation Trust).

Would you like to registerWould you like to register
early for our next Farm toearly for our next Farm to

Table Dinner?Table Dinner?
Join DPT now! Our members
have first priority when it
comes to registering for our
events. We have a variety of



membership levels to suit
every budget and need.

Become a DPT member

Light the Way DunwoodyLight the Way Dunwoody

On Monday, June 15, DPT was
honored to participate in Light
the Way Dunwoody. The
farmhouse and grounds were all
aglow to celebrate the Class of
2020 on the evening before
Dunwoody High School's virtual
commencement.
Congratulations, graduates!

Support DPT with AmazonSmileSupport DPT with AmazonSmile
Select "Dunwoody Preservation Tr"Dunwoody Preservation Tr
Inc"Inc" as your charitable
organization on AmazonSmile and
the AmazonSmile Foundation will
donate 0.5% of the purchase price
of eligible products to DPT.

smile.amazon.com
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Follow us on Social Media!

Twitter and Pinterest coming soon...
Sponsored by

Friends of the Farm


